
 

Construction Notice 
The Bexar County Water and Improvements District 10 (WCID 10) is in the process of making 
much needed water system improvements throughout the City of Windcrest. 
 
Work will be performed by Qro Mex Construction Co., Inc. under a contract with WCID 10.  
 
Work will be performed at the following location. 
 
Alley from 202 to 234 Driftwind Drive (Even) and 201 to 229 Cloudmont Drive (Odd) 
between Galewind Drive and Crosswind Drive. 
 
Your alley will be closed during the duration of this project; therefore, your garbage service 
pickup will be temporarily relocated to the street in front of your home until this project is 
completed. You will be notified when the work is completed. 
 
The Water Improvements are planned for February 14, 2020 through April 13, 2020. 
 
In event there is inclement weather and work cannot be completed within the time period as 
scheduled, the Contractor will return the next workday or when good weather permits. 
 
WCID 10 and the Contractor desire to make the improvements as quickly as possible and 
limit any inconvenience to you.  
 
Contact information for the project: 
 
District Engineering Construction Representative: 
Mr. Daniel Wilson (Cell 210-440-6020 or Office 210-590-9215) 
 
WCID 10 Staff: 
Business Hours:  210-655-2888 (General Questions and Emergencies) 
Night and Weekends:  210-422-4159 (Emergencies ONLY) 
Web Address:  www.bexarcountywcid10.com 
 
WCID 10 and the Qro Mex Construction Co., Inc.  want to thank you in advance for your patience 
and cooperation.  
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